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MagicToys

How do you think the boy
felt when he lost Little
Fox? Have you ever felt
like that?

Which is your favourite
picture in the book?

Do you wish you could
have followed the fox?
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Have you ever seen a real
fox?
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Do you think the boy did
take the fox to the park
or was it all a dream?

Look at the picture on
pages 20-21, where Fox
has been reunited with
her cub. What can you
see in this picture? Is it all
natural or are there
some man-made things?

our
thoughts

“A lost toy story that
turns into a magical
adventure. As would
be expected, the
illustrations are
wonderful and offer
lots of little details
that really bring the
whole to life. A
wintery treat.”

Rob Biddulph decided to
put foxes in a story
because a family of foxes
visit his garden. If you
were going to make a
story about an animal,
which animal would you
choose and why? 
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